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Report on the Fabric of the Church and its Goods and Ornaments 

March 2022 

 

The Churchwardens report that the repairs to the Chancel Roof have now been completed 
with a new lead roof that should last well into the next century. We wish to record our 
thanks to Steve Hasler for his oversight of this major project. 

We have checked through all the items listed on the inventory and can assure the PCC that 
all items of value have been checked, are where they should be, and are in good condition. 

Work on restoring the brass plaque which fell off the wall in the North Chapel was 
postponed due to COVID restrictions and will be resumed in 2022. 

Additions to the inventory were two flower stands, gift of the Friends of the Parish Church, 
and a brass ciborium. Further improvements were made to the sound system. 

The quinquennial review of the fabric by the church architect is planned for September 
2022. 

We are pleased to report therefore that the goods and ornaments of the church are in 
place and in general in good repair.  

Denis Tindley and Gill Caswell, Churchwardens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


